
 
 

 

WASHINGTON STREET CORRIDOR IMPROVEMENTS 

PROJECT UPDATE 

 

Week of August 14- August 18, 2017 

 

 

 

 The Holliston Board of Selectmen voted on Monday, August 7, 2017 to award the 

“Washington Street Corridor Improvements” Contract to Lorusso Corporation in the 

amount of $1,048,697 subject to a Contract, in a form approved by Town Counsel, to be 

fully executed by the Town of Holliston, Board of Selectmen, and Lorusso Corporation.  

 

 The Town prepared an informational notice to Town residents regarding the current 

status of the Washington Street project and posted it in the Holliston Reporter, on the 

Town’s Facebook page, and on the front page of the Town’s website. 

 

 Proposals continued to be received and reviewed for third party “clerk-of-the-works” 

services to be provided to assist the Town during construction of the project. 


